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From: Pickering Town Council [townclerk@pickering.gov.uk]
Sent: 21 October 2014 09:43

To: Development Management

Subject: 14/01077/FUL and 14/01078/LBC

There were no objections to the proposals in themselves. Councillors were only concerned that the
creation of a holiday cottage would increase vehicular movement between the road and the site: the
access runs along a narrow, diagonal slope and across a public footpath used by children and teenagers
walking to and from the junior school, the Roman Catholic Primary School and Lady Lumley’s School.

Andrew Husband
Clerk to Pickering Town Council

S R RS i

st ENT



